FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000:

1. Does your authority have an electric vehicle charging transition strategy (or equivalent)?
We are currently in the process to provide/formulate and publish an overall EV charging and infrastructure strategy.

2. Have you published this strategy? If so, please provide a link to or copy of the document.
As above.  This information is exempt as it is intended for future publication in line with S22 of the Act.  This letter acts as S17 refusal notice in respect of this part of your request.

3. How many public electric vehicle chargers have been installed within your authority’s jurisdiction?
170+
4. How many electric vehicle chargers have been installed within your authority’s jurisdiction in each of the last three years (2019, 2020, 2021)? 
2019 - 0, 

2020 - 0, 

2021 - 18

5. How many electric vehicle chargers do you intend to be installed within your authority’s jurisdiction in each of the next three years (2022, 2023, 2024)?
£1.1million has been secured for at least 10 rapid and 20+ fast chargers in 2022 and a similar amount in 2023.  Additional chargers will be installed in 2023 and 2024 but these will be identified through the strategy which is currently being developed.

I would like to receive this information in electronic format, if possible. 

[Background information: The UK Government are committed to phasing out new Petrol and Diesel vehicles by 2030. However, there are real concerns that not enough resource is being provided to ensure there is a public charging infrastructure that will be able to support the level of demand from electric vehicles that policy would entail. These requests are aimed at achieving a better understanding of where individual authorities are at in their efforts to provide public charging infrastructure within their jurisdictions.]


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
